Public Works Committee
September 29, 2021
7:00 PM
The meeting was called to order at 7:00 PM by Chairperson Dan Hederer. Roll Call: Hederer, Sazama and Lindeman.  Also present were Mayor Schmidt, DPW Higley and Clerk Gurtner.
MSA had informed the city that it would be expensive to divide the Community Drive property in more than 4 parcels. They are not in attendance tonight, so we will discuss the plans to survey the property at the council meeting.
DPW Higley reviewed the 2022 budgetary items that he and the Mayor had reviewed. He also asked the committee to consider replacing the 2004 tractor. He got a budget price of $60,000. Concrete work at city hall for parking and a sidewalk to the back door would be $15,000. We also need to decide on the time of our street construction projects. The committee discussed the North 2nd Street and Community Drive projects. The city received $450,000 for the N 2nd Street which needs to be utilized by June 2024. The committee did not see any reason to wait to do construction. DPW Higley suggesting doing the main construction of both projects in 2022 with the final layer of asphalt to be completed in 2023. Motion was made by Hederer, seconded by Lindeman to add these items to the 2022 budget. Motion carried with a voice vote.
Motion was made by Lindeman, seconded by Sazama to adjourn at 7:35 PM. Motion carried with a voice vote.

Connie Gurtner
City Clerk/Treasurer
